
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CBU/SFR/ADMIN/ALLDEPTS/PE/2425/CROSSCOUNTRYSEPT24     24th September 2024 
           

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Your child has been selected to run for our school in the Warrington Schools Cross Country Championships 
on the Monday 30th September 2024 at Walton Hall and Gardens, WA4 6SN. 
 
The event will take place during school time with PE staff from school. Parents and Carers and come and 
support but must remain behind the course boundary. Students are to come to school in full school uniform 
and get changed in the Ball Hall changing rooms at the time stated below. Once students have raced, they 
will be returned to school and continue with lessons. 
 
Runners that have asthma must bring their inhalers if runners do not have their inhaler they will not be 
allowed to run. It is advisable in poor, wet conditions that runners bring running spikes/football boots to run 
in. Please can I ask that students wear school in full PE kit it is also advised they bring plenty of water 
and healthy snacks / packed lunch. 

Race times: (2.8km approximate) 

Year 7 girls meet and change time 9.15am (approx. race time 10.30am) 

Year 7 boys meet and change time 9.15am (approx. race time 11.00am)  

Year 8/9 girls meet and change time 10.30am (11.30am) 

Year 8/9 boys meet and change time 10.30am (12.00pm) 

Students who place high in the race may well be invited to compete and race for Warrington Athletics Club 
in the future. It also gives our students an opportunity to compete against the strongest runners in the area. 
 
Please confirm your child will be running by completing the reply slip below. Return to the PE office in the 
Ball Hall no later than Friday 27th September. 
 
Thank you for your support and we hope our students embrace this opportunity. 
 
Mr C Burbidge 
Head of Physical Education



Sir Thomas Boteler Church of England High School – Cross Country 

 
Student Name: ______________________________________________ Form Group: _______________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Warrington Schools Cross Country Championships on Monday 
30th September 2024 - YES / NO (please circle) 
 
 

 My child is in receipt of free school meals and will require lunch to be provided YES/NO 

 
 I give permission for photographs of my child to be taken at the event and understand that their 

photo may be taken by spectating parents – YES/NO  

 

 

Please detail any medical conditions / provide any additional information  

______________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Parent / Carer name and mobile number: -
______________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
Signed ____________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _____________________ 
 


